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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Our push for Budget mitigations; MPs demand Health Sec supports pharmacy; NHS reforms package response; More time to inform costs review; Shape future of NCRS.
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Community Pharmacy England has been working to ensure that the impact of the Budget changes on community pharmacies is fully understood by Government, and to argue once again that pharmacies urgently need a funding uplift.

CEO Janet Morrison met with Minister for Care Stephen Kinnock on the day of the Budget to outline the immediate concerns. She followed up with a letter to Government, warning the Budget will take hundreds of millions of pounds out of the sector and, without mitigation, they can "expect to see closures continuing alongside further serious service deterioration".

As well as sharing our analysis with Ministers, we have briefed national media and our network of supportive MPs and Peers. Some of this was used on Good Morning Britain (from 1hr 44mins), alongside the headline statistic "1 in 6 pharmacies won't survive the year" from our 2024 Pressures Survey Funding Report.

Community Pharmacy England is arguing strongly that any dispensations for health bodies must include community pharmacy, and that pharmacies urgently need a funding uplift to put the sector on a sustainable footing and to mitigate against these additional costs.









		Read more, including our CEO's statement 






		






			Parliamentarians urge Government action to support community pharmacies in letter to Health Secretary
20 MPs and Peers have signed a letter to Secretary of State for Health and Social Care, Wes Streeting MP, calling for urgent government action to safeguard the future of community pharmacies.

Supported by Community Pharmacy England, the letter describes the financial challenges facing the sector and calls on the DHSC and NHS England to prioritise long-term planning.

Read the cross-party letter









		






			Our response to NHS reforms package
The Health and Social Care Secretary has outlined a package of NHS reforms that will reward high-performing providers with more funding.

In response to this, our CEO, Janet Morrison, said:
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Read Janet's full statement









		






			DEADLINE EXTENDED: Help inform review of sector costs
The deadline to register to take part in an important fiscal review of community pharmacy has been extended to Monday 18th November.

With pharmacies across the country struggling to cope under intolerable financial pressures, NHS England's independent economic review offers an opportunity to demonstrate how much it actually costs to run a pharmacy and highlight exactly what your pharmacy business is going through.

Register your interest now









		






			Help shape the future of the National Care Records Service
Views are being sought from community pharmacy professionals on the National Care Records Service (NCRS).

Your responses to a new survey will help NHS England consider NCRS improvements, including those that may ease pharmacy record-using burden or support pharmacy communications to patients.

Complete the survey by 20th November 
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No other part of the NHS can match pharmacies when it
comes to high performance. Community pharmacies are
delivering more than 69 million unfunded health
consultations per year; they have introduced a brand new
Pharmacy First Service; they dispense 1.1 billion prescription
items a year; and since 2017 they have managed a 350%
increase in service demand... all while grappling with a real
terms funding cut of over 30%. In efficiency terms,
community pharmacy is in a league of its own.

Janet Morrison
Chief Executive
Community Pharmacy England

Read the full statement on our website: § cpe.org.uk
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